
 

OUR BUSINESS IS COMMITTED TO 

KEEPING YOU SAFE. 
 

THAT IS WHY WE IMPLEMENTED SAFETY 
MEASURES. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

REMEMBER - NOT ALL STAFF CAN SAFELY WEAR 
A FACE COVERING DUE TO THEIR HEALTH OR 

JOB DUTIES, PER THE STAY SAFE OHIO ORDER. 

 

For more information visit 
www.cantonhealth.org 
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